
 
 

Midnight Squares  

Membership Meeting Minutes  

March 28, 2010 

 

Allan called the meeting to order at 3:33 and an attendance sheet was circulated 

 

Minutes: 

 

Minutes from the February 7 meeting are posted on the website.  There were no questions, 

additions or corrections to the minutes. 

 

Treasurers Report: 

 

Sam distributed the treasurer’s report.  There has been some actively, but we continue to have a 

healthy balance.  It is not club policy to include the Treasures report in the minutes.  Members are 

provided copies of the Treasurer’s Report from the club leadership by request. 

 

The Caller Fee committee gave a tentative report.  Steve has projected the impact of several levels 

of increasing the fee but the committee was not ready to provide a final report or recommendation 

at this time. 

 

Membership:    
 

Allan brought up the discussion of the club establishing PayPal as a form of payment to make 

various transactions such as membership renewal, etc. easier.  After discussion, it was moved by 

Pat that we try using PayPal for a year for membership, include a donation field that people may 

used and have Allan set it up.   The motion passed. 

 

Badges/Tees:   
 

No new news. 

Dances: 

 

Membership Appreciation Dance: seven squares and the space work well. 

Graduation Dance with Barry Clasper May 1
st
--George will coordinate 

 John Marshall June 20th still looking for a coordinator 

 Ross Howell In October 2010 (PACE weekend) 

 

Communication: 

 

 Site calendar is up to date. We have updated email addresses based on membership renewal. 



 

Club Night: 

 

Coordinate with Western Star for club nights on Wednesdays at Harvey Milk after the C3a class is 

over.  We went thru and calendared both Wednesdays at Harvey Milk and Sundays at Studio 204 

–the calendar will be placed on the website. Ken will be asked to book callers. 

 

Fall classes:  

 

  15 students are in the C3a class and it is going on well. 

21 for C2 and going well.  

Advanced continues to have a fair turn out with angels. 

 

Bay Area Clubs: 

 

 Foggy City Dancers:  Dancing on Thursday nights   

 Western Star Dancers: class in process    

Diablo Dancers: New beginner class going well—1/2 way through combined Plus and 

Mainstream list     

 Oaktown: Dancing Wednesdays may be moving to a plus class 

Interlocked:  New C1 class started with 9 new dancers 

El Camino Fly In: next week—we will be dark. 

   

New Business: 

             

No new business 

 

Next Club Meeting:  

 

May 9, 2010 3:30—4:30 

 

Adjournment:    
 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:28 PM 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Harlan Kerr, Secretary 

 

Members in attendance: 

 

Allan Hurst 

Bill Hoover 

Bob Fuller 

Ed Zeigler 

Fen 

George Naylor 

Harlan Kerr 

John Kenny 

Michael Levy 

Pat Smith 

Paul Von Houlton 

Randy Hicks 

Richard Rockwell 

Rusty Johnson 

Sam Kohler 

Steve Zink 

 



 


